
July 11, 2023

Sheil Canada Limited

6S14 Airport Road

P.0. Box 6848

1-t. St. John, B.C. V1J 4.13

Brian & Donna Wetheriii

Attn; Daniel Churchill, CR Advisor.

RE: SHELLCANADA PROPOSED 5GHZCELLTOWER INSTALLATION @ll-25-78-20(Pi0014639742)

We acknowledge receipt of letter dated June 16-2023 informing us of Shell Canada's intent to instali a

5GHZ Microvv'ave Tower on 11-25-78-20(PSD014639742) vvithin a half miie of our home. Your letter a!so

states that "Sheil Canada is proposing to instaii communication tower(s) at various Sheli wellsites within
the Peace River Regional District (PRRD)." As we have Property next to other Shell sites, are those also

proposed for 5GHZ MJcrowave Towers? We have not received notification or map of this.

As we have heard "Safe & Effective" many times over the last three years from our Government

Groups, piease define v.'hat the foL'o'v'ving means. "Heaith Canada's Safety Code 6, as may be amendcd
from time to time, forthe protectJonQfthe_general_&ybjic, tn_cjuding_anv combined effects of_nearbv
instaltations within the local radio environment."

We believe that the Instaiiation of a 5GHZ Tower wili harm our Personai Safety, as weii as harm ana'

disrupt ourAgricultural Business/ Farm Animals' Health. This seems an unnecessary Health Risk, as you
have been running th.is site for many years already, without the proposed Tower. We atso understand
that Fiber Optic Cable Communication is much safer for everyone and already runs right next to this
Proposed 5GHZ Site, making this Installation unnecessary and potentially dangerous to our whote

Community. Our Health shouid not be sacrificed.

Before any SGHZTower Installation is initiated, we are requesting Positive Health Safety Proof(Dai;a,
Documented Studies) when in Constant Personai Contact with Microwave/Eiectromagnetic Radiation,

that we witl be subjected to with the projected 5GHZ Sheil Canada Tower, in our Residentiai Area.

We iook for'.vard to your response (Data, Documented Studies) which prove we won't be harmed with

the addition of this Technotogy, as well as answers to our otner questions, by Juiy 31,2023.

CC: Dan Rose PRRD Area E

Brian & Donna Wetherill


